
K-5 Reps at Polaris K-12 School

Student leadership begins early at Polaris K-12 school. Students who are

interested in helping others in our school and community might be ready to serve

as a K-5 Representative in the Polaris Operational Group as early as Kindergarten.

A single representative is elected to serve each grade level from every Family

Group. Decisions on who the representatives are are made by the Family Group

teachers. The K-5 Reps meet once or twice a month to coordinate school and

community projects.

To take on this leadership role, a student must agree:

● To always follow Polaris’ schoolwide expectations

● To be a good example to other students

● To inspire others to be their best

● To bring help to those in need in our community

● To share ideas and respect everyone’s opinions

● To promote school spirit

● And to always be kind.

Each representative will share the meeting minutes with their Family Group and

bring agenda items to the next meeting.


